
Monday 12th August 2024

Whānau can you help us?

Ngā Mihi Nui

Managing staff coverage is increasingly challenging with 
sick leave, discretionary leave, and tangihanga leave.

We strongly prefer not to split classes or ask students to 
stay home, as we strive to provide a stable learning 
environment for our tamariki.

To help with this, we’re reaching out to our whānau - if 
you know of any talented teachers who would be a great 
fit at Deanwell School, whether they can work one day a 
week or more, we’d love to hear from them.

We are committed to having only the best teachers 
working and learning with our tamariki.

If you have someone in mind, please ask them to email 
Pam Quirke.

   pamq@deanwell.school.nz



Please return your permission slips.
Students will receive a small bag of popcorn & a drink.

Students can ONLY attend 
if they have a signed permission slip.

Trip Specifics:

WHO:  Year 3 - 6 classes
WHERE: HOYTS Cinema 
                           Centre Place,  Hamilton
WHEN: Tuesday, 27th August
PURPOSE: 

● Reward our tamariki for their positive 
behaviour.

● Focus on identifying/naming and 
responding positively to the emotions 
we experience. 

Trip Timeline:
There will be two sessions

SESSION #1
9.15 am Kōkako and Kārearea

Leave School on bus
10.00 am First Session

Movie commences
12.30 pm Arrive back to School

SESSION #2
11.45 am Tūī and Kererū

Leave School on bus
12.30 pm Second Session

Movies commences
3.00 pm Arrive back at School


